
Bancroft Public Library 

Board of Trustees – Minutes of the August 16, 2018 Special Meeting 

 

Present were Ed Donoghue, Kim Erbe, Rebecca Brown, Siri Allison, and Alesa Wilson.   

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Library Board’s approach to coordinating with the 

Town/Trust Boards on projects like the State Aid for Library Construction Grant. 

After discussion, it was decided that President Ed Donoghue would compose a letter to Sue Clary 

outlining the Library Board’s current perspective and needs and asking for a meeting with the Town and 

Trust Boards prior to any work being undertaken and before the end of the month when the Grant 

Application is due. 

Meeting adjourned. 


